
Central Teacher Education Network (CTEN) 
Program Meeting Notes 

April 27, 2023, 3:15 – 4:30 pm HB 313 and via WebEX 
 

In Attendance:  H. Abadiano, B. Budaj, B. Clark, D. DeCarlo, J. DeLaura, J. Edwards, B. Flinn, Fuentes, R. A. Greenwell, T. Goh, 
A. Loiselle, M. Mackey, C. Mulcahy, K. McGrath, S. O’Connor, Scharfenberger, L; J. Thomas, Turner, J. Visone, R. Wolfe. 
 
CTEN meeting minutes - approval of March 23, 2023 minutes. Motion moved (Jessica Edwards and Suzanne 
O’Connor).  Minutes accepted.  
Announcements  
• Professional Program Reception took place April 13, 3-4:30. 
• Faculty Assessment workshop took place on March 31. Resources from the meeting were uploaded to 

TEAMS for Program Coordinators. Anyone who does not have access to the materials should let the Dean’s 
office know. A follow-up email will be coming asking for information that the Dean’s office would like to 
gather prior to the end of the semester. 

• Student teaching mock interviews have been successfully completed. 
Dean’s Office  
• On April 18 Donna hosted several workshops on Praxis II for our elementary students. There was a good 

response from students (35 attended). The plan is to offer it again next year. (D. DeCarlo) 
• All but three placements have been secured for the candidates doing students teaching in Fall 2023. If would 

like students to continue placements from Fall 2023 into spring 2024 for student teaching, talk to Barbara B 
(B. Budaj). 

Subcommittee Updates 
• Appeals and student support: Jessica Edwards  

o Productive discussion to consider directions for student support moving forward.  
o An informative Student Advisory board took place April 25. Jessica shared out some of the topics 

that were covered. 
o The end-of-semester student social will take place May 11 from 11am-1pm in the Community room 

in Barnard Hall.  
• Assessment: Tan Leng Goh 

o The Exit Survey was uploaded to TaskStream for student in the student teaching experience.  
o Results from Taskstream survey were shared by Tan Leng.  

• Partnership:  Jeremy Visone 
o District Partners’ Advisory Board meeting took place April 20, 4:00-5:30.  
o The second of two conversations on field experience took place on March 27.  

• Policy and advocacy: Amanda Greenwell  
o Update on the the Code of Conduct. A state representative reached out to Amanda. She explained 

that the Code of Conduct is wrapped up in larger legislation at therefore makes it difficult to make 
those changes without taking it through the legislator. 

o Student Financial Resource document has been compiled. We are deciding where this would best be 
housed. The Advising Center might be the best location. 
 

CTEN Elections 
• Elections for subcommittees took place. All voted in favor of the slated ballot.  

Meeting adjourned 4:10pm. 

 


